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Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We would like to invite your child to stay after school for a Movie Night on Thursday 7 December 2023. The 
event is for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 and will run from 3.10pm until 5pm. We will be watching the new Christmas 
film, Candy Cane Lane which has a PG rating.  
  
This activity will cost £3 per child which includes a drink and popcorn. Please make payment via Arbor Pay, 
these payments will be credited directly to the PFA bank account. By making payment for your child, you 
are giving consent for them to watch a film with a PG rating.   
  
Penny sweets will be available for the children to buy; therefore, you may wish to send your child with a 
small amount of money in a named envelope to hand to their class teacher.  
  
Your child should be collected from the Key Stage 2 playground at 5pm. Please complete this form to 
confirm who will be collecting your child.  
 

Please note that both Winthorpe Road and Penshurst Avenue gates will be open.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Maxine Adams   
PFA Chairperson   
pfa@hessleacademy.com  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/TfV9kNZZeW
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